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World Book Day – Thursday 6th March 

 
World Book Day is fast approaching and we wanted to let you  

know how we will be celebrating at Beech Hill School. 
 

Fancy dress - On Thursday 6th March your child is invited 
to come dressed as a book character for the day. We       

particularly love any home-made aspects of fancy dress and 
it would be great to see this on the day!  
 

Stay and Reads - Throughout the week we will be holding 
various stay and reads for children and their parents in     

Reception and Lower School (Years 1-3) to enjoy a book together. 
 

Monday 3rd March: Reception - 8.45am until 9.30am 

Tuesday 4th March: Year 1 - 8.45am until 9.30am 
Wednesday 5th March: Year 2 - 8.45am until 9.30am 

Thursday 6th March: Year 3 - 2.30pm until 3pm 
 
Design a book token competition – Upper School children (Years 4-6) will be designing a 

book token for a national competition: they will be provided with time throughout the week 
and winners will have their design made into a book token for everyone in their class! We 

will have our own in-school winners too – they will win book tokens to spend at our book fair! 
 
Book Fair – We will be hosting our very own Scholastic Book Fair Friday 

7th – Friday 14th March. Children will be invited to browse and purchase 
books during school time. We will also be open after school for parents 

wanting to choose with their child. Every book purchased will help fill our 
library and classrooms with books too! 
 

 
 

Book tokens – Every child will receive a free World Book Day token 
to use to purchase a free book in many shops as well as in our school 
book fair.  
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Police Visit 
 

Recently, the children in  
nursery and reception were very 
excited to meet our special  

visitors. They had great fun  
sitting in the police van, listening 

to the siren and trying on the  
police outfits. The children learnt that they can always ask a 
police officer for help, that they must always wear a seatbelt 

when travelling in the car and that they should hold an adult’s 
hand when 

crossing the 
road.  
 

Thank you to 
the police for 

coming!  

Attendance Update 
(03.02.2025 to 07.02.2025) 

 
 

Aspirations Day—Nursery and Reception 

 
This week Nursery and Reception had their ‘Aspirations Day’. The children came to school 

dressed as what they want to be when they're older and learnt all about different kinds of 
jobs. We are sure you will all achieve your dreams if you keep working hard at school!  

School Pick-Up 
 
When collecting your children from school, please ensure that 
you supervise them at all times.  
 
Please do not allow them to run off around the playground, 
play on any of the equipment and do not leave them  
unattended. 
 
This is for their own safety and for the safety of others. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 



Neurodiversity Celebration Morning 
  

We are proud to be supporting Neurodiversity  
Celebration Week 2025! 

 

Depending on how our brains are wired we think, move, process information and             
communicate in different ways. Many people around the world use neurodiversity as an    

umbrella term used to describe alternative thinking styles such as Autism, DLD 
(Developmental Language Disorder) Dyslexia, DCD (Dyspraxia), Dyscalculia, and ADHD. But 
regardless of labels, neurodiversity is about recognising and celebrating those who think 

differently. 
 

On Friday 21st March from 8.50am until 10am we will be holding a 
coffee morning style event that is about celebrating the incredible 
strengths and talents of neurodivergent individuals as well as taking 

part in some fun and engaging activities as a family. 
 

To book a place for £1, please use Parent Pay from Monday 3rd March. 
 
Together, we can create a more inclusive world that understands and 

champions neurodiversity in all its forms. 

Year 4 Parent Lunch 

 
A huge thank you to all the year 4 parents that came into school this week to have lunch 

with their child. It was lovely to see the children spending time with their families in school 
and enjoying their lunch together. It was great to see some of the children and their     

parents discussing the sticky knowledge questions on the projector whilst having lunch. We 
hope you all enjoyed it as much as we did!  



Dinner Menu w/c 24th February 2025 

If you require an allergy list please email kitchen@beechhillschool.co.uk 

Songs from Home 
 

Once again, we welcomed Daniel and Dickon from 
Music for the Many into school for Songs From 

Home.  It was another lovely opportunity to 
share songs, music and dance from our diverse 
cultural heritages. Thank you to all those who  

attended - we are looking forward to this group 
being part of our musical celebration evening on 

Tuesday 25th February. 
 

Aid Fundraiser for Palestinian and Syrian Refugees in Jordan 
 

Following on from our parent governor, Khizra Khan’s visit last week, we are pleased to  

announce that the non-uniform day raised £1230!  Thank you for your support!  

 
We wish Khizra all the best on her trip, and we will be welcoming her into school again after 

she returns back to the UK to share her experiences with the children.   
 
If anybody would like to donate, you can follow the link below: 

 
Khizra’s Aid Fundraiser  

https://www.sktwelfare.org/giving-together/khizrak/khizra-s-ramadhan-aid-appeal/
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